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DELAYED SCHOOL OPENING 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
In the event of inclement weather, Franklin Borough School will continue the policy of delayed 
school openings during the 2016-2017 school year.  When a delayed opening is announced, 
the buses should arrive at the bus stops 2 hours later than the regular pickup time. 
 
Please note that it is possible that a delayed opening is called but weather conditions worsen 
as the morning progresses.  A final decision will be made at 8:30 a.m. whether to continue with 
the delayed opening or cancel school for the entire day. 
 
Please rely on your local radio stations, WSUS (102.3 FM) and WNNJ (103.7 FM), for school 
closing and delayed opening information. 
 
Additionally, closing and delayed opening notifications will be made via the  
Honeywell Emergency Notification System.  This is an automated emergency alert system.   
 
Please also note that school closings will cancel all afternoon activities. 
 
PRESCHOOL DELAYED OPENING SCHEDULE 
 
• Morning Session: 10:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 
• Afternoon Session: 10:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 
 
ALL GRADES K-8 (including special education classes) 
 
• 10:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. (lunch periods are shortened to 30 minutes) 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patricia J. Pfeil, Ed. D 
Principal 


